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2016/4970/P 29/09/2016  23:59:54 Although listed as a "consulted" I did not receive any notification myself of this application.    It will be 

a great improvement to lose the existing picket fence and replace it with low wall, hedge and timber 

gates.   It is a pity that there should no longer be a pedestrian gate, the car rules in future!   Also there 

appears to be less soft landscaping which is regrettable in the heart of Willett's original garden suburb.

The reduction in height of the existing conservatory and the other minor changes are improvements.

The front gable change is not objectionable but Willett did not like uniformity and would have 

deliberately designed one gable with stucco finish and another tiled.
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